Pace Landscaping and Remodeling 4442 East Highland Pkwy. Buffalo, New York 14219

Dear Mr. Pace:

This letter is to let you know how pleased I am with the work done by Pace, from the first meeting with Matt. I was impressed with his expertise, easy manner and great suggestions as well as being a good listener. He provided a hard working and enjoyable crew, Mark, Matt and then later, Hans. (I hope I have everyone's name right.) to complete the work. These young men never stopped working, even though the temperature soared to near 90.

We've received nothing but compliments on both the front and back yards and even though we have had such hot, sunny weather, all plants are doing well.

You and your staff and crew are to be congratulated for attending to detail and to the few suggestions that I had. Even a phone call that I put in to Matt, long after you had closed, was taken care of the next morning.

Keep up the good work and I certainly will be glad to give your name to anyone who needs landscaping work done.

Sincerely,

Barbara A. Tucker

Burkaseli Tuck